
New KTech Website Launched
Saturday, 27 March 2010 00:00

The new and greatly improved KTech Software website was launched this weekend.  The new
site makes use of the content management system Joomla which just a great thing that allows
us to keep the site updated in a much easier fashion than the original site.  We're hoping with
this step forward we can keep our customers up to date with the latest goings-on and
developments with KTech. 

The design was flushed out by Z1 Design who did a fabulous job working with us to modernize
the look and feel of the site.  Its been in the works for a while now and we're excited to see its
reception going forward. 
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